
 

DIVISION 15 JULY NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Division 15 members, 

Below, you can check the important news Division 15 has for July: 

1. In pursuing IAAP raison d'etre, we are eager to announce a new initiative for this fall; 

the Early Career Marathon: Integrating Research and Practice. 24 hours of Applied 

Psychology from Around the World. It will be a Virtual Congress co-organised with IAAP 

Division 15, and will take place in October, 2021. It aims to connect and give the 

opportunity to early career psychologists from all around the world for sharing with 

everybody what are they doing in the field of applied psychology, in any of its fields. 

 

We are very excited, as we count with more than 25 participants from the five 

continents!! Congratulations to all those whose proposals were accepted, and thanks a 

million too to all the other participants who sent their abstracts.  

 

 

2. Division 15 has been present in the 2021 Research Summer School organised by our 

colleagues from the European Federation of Psychology Students´ Associations (EFPSA). 

They gave us the chance to present to all the participants the activities and initiatives 

that IAAP and Division 15 are carrying out. We are glad to keep increasing this mutual 

collaboration between our associations. If you are a psychology student in Europe, don´t 

hesitate in checking how you can also be part of our collaboration 

 

3. We are still looking for ambassadors in Africa and Oceania. If you always wanted to 
transcend your borders and share your enthusiasm in applied psychology, we are 
waiting for you. Only requirements are to be an IAAP full member and part of Division 
15, and be full of enthusiasm for collaborating in an international teamwork dedicated 
to spread psychology knowledge around the world. You can contact us through Twitter 
(@iaap15student), Facebook and gmail (iaap.student@gmail.com). 
 

4. Division 15 counts with a new YouTube channel, where we will upload all the 
contributions from our members, such as the VidRESEARCH project videos. Take a look, 
and send us your contributions! 

 
5. Remember that our Division Survey is always open and waiting for your suggestions, 

ideas, proposals and contributions. If you still haven´t filled in it, or you want to tell us 

something new, here is the link. 

https://iaapsy.org/meetings/early-career-marathon-integrating-research-and-practice/
https://iaapsy.org/meetings/early-career-marathon-integrating-research-and-practice/
https://www.efpsa.org/events/
https://www.efpsa.org/
https://iaapsy.org/divisions/division15/external-collaborations/
https://www.facebook.com/IAAP-Student-Division-168879166460205/
mailto:iaap.student@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC5L3VLaI_PfJUzdoPvZqswQ
https://iaapsy.org/divisions/division15/congresses/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHOlIFUuB0M3zpDb_K6mzxG7d_hLYZkSyybpjVpR4OCpa8Pw/viewform

